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SUBJECT: 2024 Dominion Command Convention: August 24 - 28, 2024  
 
Memo 14.24 
   
 
Comrades,  
 
We are excited to announce the upcoming Royal Canadian Legion 2024 Dominion Convention, 
scheduled to be held in Saint John, New Brunswick, from August 24 – 28, 2024. This 
convention serves as an important gathering for Legion branches and delegates from across the 
country to come together and shape the future of the Legion.  
 
The Convention Call and Credential Certificates have been distributed to all branches via email. 
Access all convention documentation, information, and resources for branches and delegates 
online at: Legion.ca/2024Convention. 
 
Credential Certificates 
 
Completed Credential Certificates must be sent to BC/Yukon Command via email 
info@legionbcyukon.ca no later than Friday, May 31, 2024. Even if your branch does not plan 
to send delegates, returning the completed Credential Certificate remains essential for the 
assignment of proxy authorization. This ensures BC/Yukon Command’s full voting strength for 
the election of Dominion Officers and resolutions during the Dominion Convention. 
 
We would like to emphasize that all members of the Provincial Executive Council must be voting 
delegates of their own branch to carry proxies, and this includes Zone Commanders. Provincial 
Executive Council members elected as delegates from a branch other than their own cannot carry 
proxies.  
 
Resolutions 
 
Please ensure all resolutions are voted on by the general membership of the branch before being 
submitted to BC/Yukon Command. The deadline for resolutions intended for the Dominion 
Convention is Friday, March 29, 2024 via email at info@legionbcyukon.ca.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the BC/Yukon Command office at (604) 575-8840 or via 
email at info@bcyukonlegion.ca.   
 
In comradeship, 
 
Michelle 
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